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ABOUT THE FCTID 
Established in March 2019, the FCTID’s primary function is to facilitate collaboration between local 

jurisdictional partners and other county, state and federal agencies to identify, develop and secure funding for 

transportation improvement projects that support local and regional economic development strategies in 

Franklin County. The FCTID actively seeks out and builds partnerships that harness private sector innovation 

and resources, encourages competition, and optimizes the assignment of risk.  Through this approach, the 

FCTID brings about cost-effective and environmentally compatible solutions for project development and 

delivery. 
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The FCTID is holding meetings virtually in 

response to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. 

• December 17, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. via 

Microsoft Teams 

• January 28, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. via   

Microsoft Teams 

 

If you would like to receive FCTID Board of Trustees 

meeting invitations, meeting materials, and 

newsletters, please email tgraham@morpc.org to be 

included on the FCTID mailing list.
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FCTID RECEIVES ODOT JOBS & COMMERCE GRANT 
The Franklin County Transportation Improvement District has been awarded a $250,000 grant for construction 
of the University Boulevard Project in the City of Dublin. This successful grant application is the result of 
collaboration between the FCTID, the Franklin County Engineer’s Office, the City of Dublin, and The Ohio 
State University. The University Boulevard Project will construct a new roadway between Eiterman Road and 
Avery Road, and it will also improve the intersection of Shier Rings Road and Avery Road. This project will 
support the development of a new comprehensive ambulatory medical facility, which will create 350 new jobs 
in the region. 

 

The FCTID, on behalf of the Franklin County Board 

of Commissioners, demolished the pedestrian bridge 

previously located over South High Street, between 

Fulton Street and Mound Street on Saturday, 

November 7, 2020.  

Demolition of the pedestrian bridge was the first 

phase of the FCTID’s Franklin County Parking 

Facilities Improvement Project, which aims to 

maintain and improve access to parking facilities 

associated with Franklin County’s Downtown 

Complex (34 East Fulton Street, 373 South High 

Street, and 399 South Front Street). The total project 

cost was $923,958, and the bridge demolition work 

was completed by Corna Kokosing. 

The Franklin County Parking Facilities Improvement 

Project is one of the first projects implemented by 

the FCTID since the board was created in the spring 

of 2019. Future phases of this project will aim to 

minimize construction impacts to Franklin County 

parking facilities related to the ongoing Columbus 

Crossroads project. 

 

 
ALEX BERES LEAVES FCTID TO ACCEPT POSITION WITH USDOT 
Alex Beres resigned as Secretary-Treasurer of the FCTID on Sept. 25, 2020 to accept a position as a Senior 

Policy Analyst with the USDOT’s Office of Infrastructure Finance and Innovation in Washington D.C. Alex was 

integral in the successful creation of the FCTID, and he had served on the board since the FCTID’s inception. 

We thank him for his dedicated service to the TID and wish him the best of luck in his new position. 

 

Please visit  https://www.morpc.org/committees/franklin-county-transportation-improvement-district for 

additional information regarding the Franklin County Transportation District, including meeting materials from 

past board meetings and future board meeting information.
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

Tom Graham │ Associate Planner 

T: 614.233.4193 M: 330.907.0875 

tgraham@morpc.org 
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